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An Executive Agency of the

Junction 27 – 30
Start of Works M25

Public Exhibition 

The Highways Agency is holding a public exhibition to advise local residents and road 

users about the forthcoming widening works which are scheduled to start on the M25 

motorway between Junctions 27 and 30 in July 2009. 

The scheme is subject to award of the M25 DBFO contract, and is part of a larger project 

to widen some sections of the M25.

To view the plans and find out more about the work come along to the public exhibition at:

The Bell Hotel 
(Formally The Quality Hotel)

High Road  Bell Common  Epping  CM16 4DG

Friday 8 May 2009, 2pm to 9pm
& Saturday 9 May 2009, 10am to 4pm

Members of staff from the Highways Agency and from the construction team will be  

on hand to answer your questions. We look forward to meeting you

Contact details for any queries:

Highways Agency Information Line      

08457 504030 

email: M25widening@highways.gsi.gov.uk

Major Projects  Highways Agency  Federated House  London Road  Dorking  RH4 1SZ

http://www.highways.gov.uk/roads/projects/5739.aspx


